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At 9:00 on Thursday, June 4, the Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order by President Judy Neal at the gazebo in 

Bishop Park.  Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.   

Because of Coronavirus our April and May meetings were cancelled along with Southwest Ohio's Tree City USA's 2020 

Awards Ceremony in Sydney.  That city will be asked to cohost next year's celebration in Montgomery.  Arbor Day 

celebration was postponed but can be rescheduled up to the end of 2020. 

According to Ohio Department of Natural Resources our Bradford pear trees will be removed this fall.  Wendi will meet with 

us to decide on replacements. 

One of the hydrangea trees planted in Children's Park has died and the replacement will be used in our Arbor Day ceremony. 

We shall continue to work on the Growth Award by developing and emergency plan for the village.  We are looking for a spot 

for temporary disposal of trees. 

We need a water bag for the small oak tree in Bishop Park. 

As school is closed we could not use students to make our tree list.  Could this be an Eagle Scout project? 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Paul.  Next meeting will be at :00 on Thursday, July 2. 
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